
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
A lovely sunny end to another busy week. We have had Golf, a visiting author, a Talented Athletes 
workshop AND a visiting MP! Amongst all of that our normal class work continues too. As the warm weather 
hopefully continues please remember to send the children in with sun hats and suncream. 
 
KS2 Fairways to Horsham Golf  
On Monday 18th June, KS2 children took part in the Fairways to Horsham Golf Competition. They were paired 
up (one boy and one girl) and played on the pop-up golf course that had been constructed on the school field. 
They played 6 holes and kept their own scores . Each class (Year 3, 4, 5 and 6) had a 60 minute session, which 
allowed time to play practice holes before completing the 6-hole course. The two best pairs from each age 
category (Year 3/4 and Year 5/6) will be selected to represent the school in the finals which will be run at 
Horsham Golf & Fitness on The Firs' short course on Wednesday 4th July 2018.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Gillian Keegan MP 
Mrs Keegan MP for Chichester visited the school today. She talked to some of the children and had a tour. She 
said what delightful children and lovely school we had (we already knew this but it is always lovely to hear!). 
 
Lost Property 
On Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday next week, we will be putting the lost property bin at the front of the 
school for you to look through. Anything left will be thrown away! 
 
Summer fair – Friday 6

th
 July 5.30 – 8.00pm 

Don't forget, raffle ticket stubs with money to be returned in envelopes with your child's name and house 
marked on the envelope to school reception by 29th June. More tickets available if required. 
It is only 2 weeks until the school Summer Fair. The more tickets they sell, the more points they get for their 
house. On Monday the sheet will go up for your child to sign up to the Talent Show! 
 
Year 5 and 6 productions 
Tickets are now on sale for the Year 5 & 6 end of year production of ‘ Super Stan’. Tickets are £2.50 each from 
the school office. 
 
Music lessons 
Recently the children had the chance to hear woodwind performances in assembly. There are a few spaces in 
September to learn the clarinet or flute (years 2 - 6) and saxophone (years 4-6). To arrange for your child to try 
out an instrument, please contact marian.oborne@westsussexmusic.co.uk  Advice will be given on suitability, 
size of instrument needed etc. Instrument hire is £28 per term. If you wish to go ahead with with lessons, 
application is made through the West Sussex Music website, where details of individual lessons, group lessons 
and help with fees can also be found. 
 
Akkiko’s Music 
Akkiko is a local music teacher who has spaces from September. If your child would be interested to learn the 
piano, let the school office know. 
 
Energy Bills 
By switching enrgy supplier you could be donating £20 to our school. For a free, no obligation quote please 
visit www.yourenergysussex.org  
 
 

Kind regards,  
 Ms Kitson  
 

mailto:marian.oborne@westsussexmusic.co.uk
http://www.yourenergysussex.org/


                             

 

Just for fun …………………………….. 

 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

General dates 
26

th
 June                     Transition Day 

27
th

 June                    Sports Day                        
6

th
 July   Summer Fair              5.30 – 8.00pm 

17
th

 July                       Year 5/6 Performance      6.30 – 7.30pm 
18

th
 July   Year 5/6 Performance      6.30 – 7.30pm 

23
rd

 July   Year 6 Leavers Assembly  9.15am 
24

th
 July   End of Term Assembly      2.30pm 

  
Half Term / End of Term Holidays  
 
Last day of  term                -    Tuesday 24

th
 July 2018 

 
First day of term            -    Tuesday 4

th
 September 2018 

 
 
INSET days for next academic year 
Monday 3

rd
 September 2018 

Monday 29
th

 October 2018 
Monday 19

th
 November 2018 

Friday 15
th

 February 2019 
Monday 3

rd
 June 2019 

 
Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2018/19 
Monday 22

nd
 October  -   Friday 26

th
 Ocober 2018  

Thursday 19
th

 December  -   Wednesday 2
nd

 January 2019 
Monday 18

th
 February  -   Friday 22

nd
 February  2019 

Monday 8
th

 April  -   Monday 22
nd

 April 2019 
Monday 27

th
 May    -  Friday 31

st
 May 2019 

Last day of term  -   Tuesday 23
rd

 July 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Forest School Dates  
On your child’s Forest School day they can come to school in their Forest School clothing for the whole day, please 
ensure they are wearing long sleeved tops and trousers – even if the weather is warmer. They will also need suitable 
footwear, e.g. wellies and a rain coat. If you are able to help on Forest School dates , please see the school office. 
  
 
July 
Wednesday 4

th             
Year 3 

Wednesday 11
th

       Year 5 
Wednesday 18

th
       Year 6 

 

Congratulations to the children who received a celebration certificate. 
Young Explorers:  Sofia for Motivation and Freddy for Reliability          
Oak Class:  Dylan for Happiness and Lilly-May for Perseverance      
Willow Class:  Eddie for Drive and Determination Jayden for Responsibility     
Rowan Class:  Mary for Independence and Tyler for Resilience       
Sycamore Class:  ( out on trip)    
Mulberry Classs:  Eve for Endeavour and Bertie for Dedication       
Chestnut Class:  Neo for Teamwork and Sophie for Dedication 

The winning house this week is Drungewick 

                              


